
Lexi Dillon is a 9-year old American girl who was twice removed by child protective services
from the home of her father, a national of Thailand, because of allegations of being raped and
sodomized. It is reported that the Tustin (CA) Police Department found overwhelming evidence
of this abuse, and yet the father was given full custody of this young child victim.

http://www.myfoxla.com/story/21420842/lost-in-the-system-custody-fight

Lexi is currently being confined by handlers hired by the alleged abuser-father, and is in
imminent danger of being sent to Thailand to where the father has fled. Indeed, just this last
Friday a judge lifted the travel ban in this case.

We are calling on Governor Jerry Brown and Attorney General Kamala D. Harris to immediately
take this case away from the Orange County District Attorney, and to do everything possible to
ensure that this child victim is not surrendered to an abuser in this case.


